
   

  

 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
March 21, 2024 

 

 
PURSUANT TO A.R.S. SECTION 38-431.02, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT 
THERE MAYBE A POSSIBLE QUOROM OF THE SOUTHEASTERN ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS ORGANIZATION 
(SEAGO) ADMINISTRATIVE COUMCIL AND EXECUTIVE BOARD AT THE EVENT LISTED BELOW: 
 

OPEN MEETING LAW TRAINING 
THURSDAY, MARCH 28, 2024 – 10:00 AM TO 12:00 PM 

COCHISE COLLEGE (BENSON CAMPUS) 
1025 AZ-90 

BENSON, AZ 85602 
 
 
 

OFFICIAL PUBLIC POSTING LOCATED AT: 
 

SEAGO MAIN OFFICE, 1403 HWY 92, BISBEE, ARIZONA 85603 
 

CITY OF BISBEE, 76 ERIE STREET, BISBEE, ARIZONA 85603 
 

AND ONLINE:  www.seago.org/notice_meetings.html 
 

THERE WILL BE NO OFFICIAL ITEMS SCHEDULED FOR DISCUSSION, AND THE BOARD WILL NOT 
TAKE ANY ACTION DURING THIS EVENT. THIS EVENT IS POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE 
REQUIREMENTS OF THE ARIZONA OPEN MEETING LAW. 
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